Term 4 Week |1

Important Dates

e |6th Dec—Last day T4

e 27th Jan—Staff
Development Day

e 28th Jan—Students Return

e |6th Mar 2016—Charity
Golf Day & Dinner
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Cromehurst News

Principal’s Message

Welcome to week 11 and the final
newsletter for 2016.

This week’s edition is going out later to
enable us to include the Primary
Awards ceremony which took place on
Monday afternoon. Thank you to
parents who attended to celebrate the
achievements of our younger students
who have worked hard all year and
progressed well in all areas of their
learning. Our award winners were very
proud as can be seen in the photo
gallery of this week’s edition.

Last week was our annual Christmas
concert and, as in previous years, it
was a fantastic end of year celebration.
All of our students performed with
enthusiasm and it was a relaxed,
student centred community event.
Thank you to all the parents who
attended and made the concert a
family event. Our students love
performing for their family and they
were all excited to see you there. As
usual it was the culmination of a huge
amount of work by staff, volunteers
and community members who painted
backdrops, made stage props,
performed set changes and practised
with the students until they could do it
with their eyes closed. It all paid off on
the day and everyone enjoyed the
experience. The photo gallery in this
week’s newsletter showcases the
success of the day.

Last week a note was sent home to
parents with their child’s class and
teacher for 2016. As always changes
may occur due to placements at our
school in term one or other emerging
needs. We have been fortunate at
Cromehurst to have had movement on
a very few occasions but there are still
several vacancies for the next year as
the new class has not been filled as
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yet, so some changes are very
possible. Please be assured that any
decision regarding class changes will
be made with the consideration of
students’ educational interests.

A reminder that Wednesday, 16
December is the last day of
attendance for students. Students
return on Thursday, 28 January. |
would like to take this opportunity to
thank all our families for the support
you have given our school over the
last year and for working with us to
support your children. | wish all our
families a very happy, restful and
enjoyable Christmas and new year
break and look forward to another
positive and productive year at
Cromehurst.

Christine
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CROMEHURST NEWS

Primary Awards 2015

Award Recipient
Art Genaro
Class Work Thomas
Communication Kai
Community Access Elyace
Integration—Willoughby Amelia
Special Olympics Jordan
All Round Most Improved Lex
Music Ryan
PBEL Pulasthi
Swimming Hamish
Technology Steven
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Primary Awards (cont’d)
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Christmas Concert

The holidays started early at Cromehurst last Thursday when all the
classes participated in the 'Summertime Fun' Christmas Concert. Stu-
dents sang, danced and played instruments on their way to the beach,
around the world and various other fun places.

Congratulations to all the students who practised so hard to provide such
an entertaining end of year event and a big thank you to all the parents,

relatives and friends who came along to watch the performances ..
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Christmas Concert (cont’d)
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General news

A big thank you and a fond farewell to our two
interns—Jill and Lieke. They have provided

wonderful support to both the students and staff
of our school and we wish them all the very
best. /

Thank You!

‘GRILLED’
The hamburger chain ‘Grilled’ at Chatswood has —

included Cromehurst as one of the organisations Lu c H l. M H -I- T E R s

to receive its support this December.

1sr $300
D $100

Grilled is a healthy burger chain and each month
it chooses three organisations to receive between
$100-300. Patrons are given a token each time
they order and they choose which organisation
they wish to support. This month when families
and friends are shopping at Chatswood and are
thinking of lunch or dinner please consider the
Chatswood Grilled store and place your token in
the jar for Cromehurst.

CANTEEN

Please note that there will be no

canteen on Wednesday.




P&C News

The Cromehurst Golf Committee

needs your HELP for 2016!

The Cromehurst Golf Day is just around the corner:

Wednesday 16th March, 2016.

While the golf committee is busy planning ancther great event we need your help!

While we'd love you to come along and bring your friends to play a round of golf and/or join in
the fun of the dinner we can always use help with organising and sourcing big ticket live and

smaller silent auction items.

Everyone knows someone who knows someone and by reaching out through your networks

we are sure we can make this the best event yetl

So rack your brains - think about your corporate and local connections and ask someone if

they can help. Items that are always popular are:

Technology—TV's,
Weekends away at | Theatre/Concert Tickets computers, game
holiday homes and Packages consoles, iPads,
mobile phones
Restaurant Vouchers Experiences Corporate Box Tickets
Sporting Memorabilia Overseas Holidays Pamper Packages
Hotel Packages Gourmet Food Packages Artworks
Toys or Games Gift Vouchers Wine Packages

Remember if Santa brings you something that you can't use | bet we could!

If you have any questions or would like to know more about the event please contact:

Karen Hickmott (parent volunteer) on karen@hickmott.info or on 0413 807 413
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What’s On

Looking for Respite options for children, youth or adultse

Sunshine's Respite Cottage provides support for regular Respite hours or
one off longer stays (including over the upcoming
Christmas and New Year holidays).

We can also arrange the funding proposal for you and assist with the sub-
mission of the funding request.

Join us for a tour of our Respite cottage and chat
with us about the support you're looking for.

When: Wednesday 16 December, 10am
Where: viromunc Cottage, 143 Burns Rd Turramurra

For more information contact Brooke Sutton
brookesutton@sunshinelgd.org.au or 0428 214 481




